
INTERNET 
SAFETY 
PRESENTATION 

   FOR PARENTS 
WHEN 

October 2, 2019 

6:30PM-8PM 

 

WHERE 

Martin County Sheriff’s Office 
800 SE Monterey Rd, Stuart, FL 34994 

PRESENTED BY:  

DET. BRIAN BROUGHTON 

 

PARENTS ONLY / NO CHILDREN PLEASE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PROTECT 

 MONITOR 

 REPORT 

 

 SEXTING 

 CYBERBULLYING 

 CELLPHONES 

 PREDATORS 

 SOCIAL MEDIA 

 APPS 

 

 


